February 8, 2019

Dear Ms. Suze Morrison,

I am writing you today as a resident of your riding regarding affordable housing. I am shocked that 23% of Toronto households spend over 50% of their income on rent and utilities. As a Christian, I am concerned about this because I believe all people should be valued by society and have basic necessities to live.
[bookmark: _GoBack]My church, St Peter and St Simon-the Apostle (Anglican) houses a men’s shelter at 525 Bloor Street East, but I would like to see the government do their part by funding rent-geared-to-income housing in the GTA so fewer people end up in shelters.
I know you are also concerned about affordable housing. What actions will you take to address this issue?
I look forward to your response.

Sincerely,
Mabel Smith
18 Glen Rd
Toronto, ON M4X 1M5
416-555-5555

cc. Mayor John Tory
      Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam
